From: Sarah Iles Johnston < johnston.2@osu.edu >

Date: Thursday, February 7, 2008, 2:50 PM

Subject: Concurrence request for Philosophy 170 course proposal
Thanks for checking with me, but I do not think this course is relevant to the Center for the Study of Religion.


Sarah Johnston

Greetings,

The Philosophy course 170 proposal is being vetted through the ASC curricular process. The course proposal can be found at:

 

http://artsandsciences.osu.edu/currofc/tracking.cfm?TrackingID=1162
 

I am writing to seek concurrence and ancillary appropriate comments from your department. Responses can come from the chair, the undergraduate or graduate studies chair(s), or other members of the department as deemed important. Spaces are provided on the attached form for departmental and curricular representatives of the departments to sign off, but we are glad to receive any response so long as it is sanctioned by the department.

The course is now going to committee for approval.  In order for your concurrence and feedback to be included with the course packet material, these concurrences need to be received by the ASC Curriculum and Assessment Office as soon as possible but no later than Feb 21, 2008.

 

Please inform me if:
- your department requires additional time to review the concurrence requests
- you do not feel this concurrence is relevant to your department.

Thank you.
Ron Severtis

